
ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

On-Call Landslide Design and Repair Services (2019-2022) 

Notice is hereby given that the Arkansas Department of Transportation (Department) is seeking 
statements of qualifications from Consultants with extensive experience designing and repairing 
roadways damaged by landslides, acts of nature, or other geohazards.  Consultants meeting qualification 
requirements will be considered for providing on-call design and repair services pending Arkansas State 
Highway Commission approval.  The contract length will be for two years with an option to extend to five 
years. 

The work will generally consist of design and/or repair using permanently cased soil nails, soldier pile 
walls, compaction grouting, aggregate piers, and drilled rail landslide repair.  Additional technologies 
may be submitted for acceptance.     

Copies of the full Request for Qualifications (RFQ) may be obtained free of charge and may be ordered in 
person or by fax, mail, email, or courier service through: 

Jessica Jackson 
Consultant Coordinator 

Arkansas Department of Transportation 
P.O. Box 2261, Little Rock, AR  72203-2261 
10324 Interstate 30, Little Rock, AR 72209 

Phone:  (501) 569-2218        FAX:  (501) 569-2688 
jessica.jackson@ardot.gov 

Five (5) sets of paper responses and a copy in pdf format on a Compact Disc (CD) must be received no 
later than 4:00 p.m. (CDT) on October 29, 2018.  Any responses received after this deadline will not be 
considered. 

Interested firms must provide required information to the address below: 

Emanuel Banks 
Deputy Director and Chief Engineer 

Arkansas Department of Transportation  
P.O. Box 2261, Little Rock, AR  72203-2261 

or 
10324 Interstate 30, Little Rock, AR  72209 

The Department complies with the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, Section 504 of the 
Rehabilitation Act, Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, FHWA Guidance and any other Federal, State, 
and/or local laws, rules and/or regulations. 

This notice is available from the ADA/504/Title VI Coordinator in large print, on audiotape and in Braille. 
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